
FRMA families,

It has been great to see all of our families who were able to attend parent conferences. If you
were unable to get a convenient appointment but still want to speak to your child’s teachers,
please reach out to them directly by email to help plan communication.

Here are some reminders for our families:

October Parent Coffee
Our next parent Coffee with the Principal will be scheduled on Friday, October 27th, from 10:00
a.m.-11:00 a.m. at FRMA. We will be sharing information about bullying in addition to answering
questions and listening to feedback from our visitors. For those families who cannot attend this
meeting, we will schedule an evening virtual presentation on Wednesday, November 1st, at 6:00
p.m. to provide the information on bullying. The presentation slides will also be posted on our
website in the future. For more information, please contact Leslie Hernandez.

Tardiness Notification
Students are expected to arrive to class on time at the start of the school day and to each class
period afterwards. A student is considered tardy when he/she is not in class at the required
time. Tardiness is not appropriate and disrupts the education of other students. Students who
are not punctual to class may face disciplinary actions for accruing tardies.

Teachers and main office staff will communicate with families if their student has accumulated
multiple tardy notifications. Please help us by reinforcing the importance of being in class on
time with your child.

6th Grade Parent Volunteers Requested
We are looking to grow our pool of available parent volunteers from families of 6th grade
students. If you may be able to donate some time this year, please contact our parent liaison
Leslie Hernandez at (630) 299-7175 or lhernandez@d131.org

We hope our families enjoy the long weekend and look forward to seeing our students back on
Monday.

Brian Valek
Principal
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy
bvalek@d131.org
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